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TRAFFIC ADVISORY: 
There is currently very heavy traffic congestion causing delays on Sunrise Boulevard. 
The congestion is from Interstate 95 eastbound to State Road A1A, as well as 
northbound from northwest 6

th
 Street and North Federal Highway.  

 

Motorists are advised to seek alternate routes for the remainder of the afternoon. 
Additional traffic information is available in previously issued traffic advisories on our 
website; www.flpd.org , as well as via Twitter (@FLPD411) for traffic updates. 
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